
 

 

 

 

 

 

         

24th July 2023 

 

Dear Parent/Guardian, 

 

Y11 Results Day and Sixth Form Enrolment 

 

We would like to give you the details for collecting GCSE results and enrolment for Bentley 

Wood Sixth Form. 

 

GCSE exam results day and enrolment for Bentley Wood Sixth Form is on Thursday 24th 

August 2023. The GCSE results will be available for collection in the hall from 9:30am and 

11:30am. If you would like to pick Health and Social Care as an Option please arrive at 

9:00am. 

 

After students have collected their results, they will have a meeting to either enrol for Bentley 

Wood Sixth Form or to inform us of their plans for the coming year. 

 

If your child is unavailable to collect their results on this day, please provide the Examinations 

Officer with a stamped address envelope. The examination results can then be posted.  If they 

wish for someone else to collect the results on their behalf, they will need to provide a letter 

or email to this effect with the name of the person collecting the results to the examinations 

office. This person will need to bring photographic ID with them. Under no circumstances can 

results be given out over the telephone. 

 

It goes without saying, we would be delighted to have your daughter continue her education 

at Bentley Wood. Our 6th Form provides the highest quality education for students together 

with continued care and support for each student. Our team will be in on GCSE results day 

together with the Careers Officer and senior staff to ensure that each student makes the right 

choices for the next steps in her education. 

 

We look forward to seeing you on results day and wish you a well-deserved summer break. 

Meanwhile If you have any questions please do not hesitate to contact me via email: 

nakbar@bentleywood.harrow.sch.uk 

 

Yours faithfully, 
 

 
 

Naseema Akbar 

Head teacher  

 


